
Change of Date for Hearts Tie
in Estonia
Hearts  have  announced  that  their  Europa  League  qualifying
match away to FC Infonet will now take place in Tallinn on
Wednesday, July 6th – the night before the tie was originally
scheduled to be played.

Uefa only advised the Tynecastle club about the change on
Tuesday morning – nearly 24 hours after the draw had taken
place.

Although  clearly  they  are  not  to  blame  for  such
disorganisation, Hearts have apologised to supporters wishing
to travel to Estonia for any inconvenience caused.  Hearts
have advised they are in dialogue with the SFA and Uefa and
will provide further updates in due course.
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